Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 11:04 AM

To: '‘Brent Wheeler'

Cc: '‘Mark Youngkin'; 'rodriguez_construction59@yahoo.com’; 'alpineutah@aol.com’; Khatri,
Paresh, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: 1532 Peralta Street, Oakland (ACDEH Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000117)

Brent,

Thank you for the update. Please let me know when the laboratory analysis report becomes available so a meeting can
be scheduled.

Keith Nowell

From: Brent Wheeler [mailto:bwheeler@wheelergroupenvironmental.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 12, 2017 10:34 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: 'Mark Youngkin' <mark.youngkin@gmail.com>; 'rodriguez_construction59@yahoo.com’
<rodriguez_construction59@yahoo.com>; 'alpineutah@aol.com' <alpineutah@aol.com>
Subject: RE: 1532 Peralta Street, Oakland (ACDEH Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000117)

Thank you Keith.

We hope to schedule the groundwater sampling at the site within the next two to three weeks. Once we confirm a field
date , we will notify you further. The meeting may have to pushed back until middle of March, so that we have time to
review the data prior to our discussion.

Brent A. Wheeler

Wheeler Group Environmental, LLC
369-B Third Street, Suite #221
94901

.06 WHEELER GROUP

wheelergroupenvironmental.com

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 4:52 PM

To: Brent Wheeler

Cc: 'Mark Youngkin'; 'rodriguez _construction59@yahoo.com'; 'alpineutah@aol.com'
Subject: 1532 Peralta Street, Oakland (ACDEH Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000117)

Proposed meeting times & dates:

March 1 between 9 and 12 or March 3 anytime.

Let me know what works best. Also- will this include a conference call?
Regards,



Keith

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org




